
Briefing Note for the
Drug Extension User Group (DEUSG), Content Manager Advisory Group

(CMAG) and Clinical Leads Group
4 July 2023

MRCM change: 1142142004 |Has pack size (attribute)| change from Integer
to Decimal

Purpose

The purpose of this note is to inform the Drug Extension User Group (DEUSG), Content Manager

Advisory Group (CMAG) and Clinical Leads Group of the upcoming MRCM change.

Issues

1142142004 |Has pack size (attribute)|is an attribute that is used for modeling real clinical drugs

in a national extension (not for use in the international edition of SNOMED CT). The current
MRCM prevents national extensions from using a decimal to define a pack size (for example, a 3.5
milliliter bottle) as it limits the attribute range to whole integers only.

Next Steps

The MRCM will be changed for Has pack size (attribute)|from Integer to Decimal.
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